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4th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SWIMMING – AUTUMN TERM 2019 

Year 4 will swim this term on Thursday afternoons for 10 weeks; 19th and 26th September, 3rd, 10th, 17th 
and 24th October and 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th November at Perdiswell swimming pool.   We may be back a 
little after 3.15pm depending on traffic.  

 
The voluntary contribution for the hiring of the coach is £14.00.  Details for creating an online account to 
make payment and give permission for this activity have already been sent separately via each child, but 
should you experience any problems please contact the office. 
 
A permission slip for wearing goggles has been sent separately which will last for the whole academic 
year. 
 

Safety precautions.  All girls must wear a swimming hat.  The girls must always wear a one-piece swimsuit 
and the boys must wear proper swimming trunks, not shorts.  Earrings may not be worn in the pool.  If 
children have just had their ears pierced they should tape over the earrings but if at all possible please 
refrain from new piercings prior to your child’s swimming tuition. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Boyce    
Headteacher    
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